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P.0.BOX 801, GEORGETOWN, TX 78627 512-591-7843
ASL@AMERICANSTEWARDS.US | AMERICANSTEWARDS.US

Dear Jack,

American Stewards of Liberty thanks you for supporting our organization as we continue to
fight for and protect private property rights nationwide.

The hundreds of federal judges that this Administration is inserting into district and appellate
courts is one of the greatest protections we could ever have for our constitutional issues,
including Fifth Amendment property rights.

Our delisting efforts to remove endangered species has had several judicial victories and we
~ expect many more with the federal bench as it fills with constitutional justices. And, this o
action could not come too soon because the Center for Biological Defense (a radical
environmental group) has just filed a petition to list 274 new species as endangered!

ASL has fought for nearly 30 years protecting millions of acres of private property and, with
your help, we will continue to do so. We are now working with newly appointed personnel in
federal agencies in Washington, D.C. that affect private land and water issues. We have been
warmly received and are creating solid and significant relationships that will benefit our
efforts.

We are grateful for your past support and ask that you continue to be a member of American
Stewards of Liberty. God bless you, your family and God bless America!

Yours truly,
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Dan Byfield, CEO



